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The deadline for entry to the NatWest Jersey Open (Satellite Grand Prix) is fast approaching.

This is the 10th year of the tournament, which is always popular.

The Jersey TTA is urging those wishing to compete to get their entries in to Deputy Referee Diane Webb urgently
as there is a limit on the number that can be accepted for the event from March 25 to 27.

Please click here for more information and to enter
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